Solihull Governor Services

Solihull School Governors’ Training Programme

April 2016 – March 2017
Assessments Without Levels
This seminar is aimed at governors from Primary Governors, particularly Link Governors dealing with curriculum and standards.  The briefing will advise governors on the statutory assessment process for key stages 1 and 2.  It will explain the reasoning behind the removal of levels and how they will be replaced.  It will also discuss the implications this removal has on teaching and learning. 
The intended learning outcomes are that governors will:

· Have an up-to-date understanding of how pupils’ learning will be assessed at the end of key stages 1 and 2;

· Be familiar with the reasoning behind assessment without levels;

· Be aware of a number of approaches that schools may adopt to assess pupils’ learning between statutory assessment points.

The seminars will cover the following Ofsted Links:  The achievement of pupils and the quality of leadership and management.

This seminar will be held on the following dates:
Autumn Term
Tuesday, 27th September 2016
7.00-9.00pm
Civic Suite

Spring Term
Wednesday, 8th February 2017
12.30-2.30pm
The Loft

